
Turkey Beach, 5-7 Scoines St
Family Home on Double Block

For Rent: Spacious Family Home in Turkey Beach &ndash; Your Dream Oasis Awaits!

Welcome to your new sanctuary in the picturesque suburb of Turkey Beach! This stunning
4-bedroom, 2-bathroom home is now available for rent, offering a perfect blend of comfort,
space, and entertainment potential. Whether you're hosting a family gathering, enjoying a
quiet night in, or soaking up the sun, this property has everything you need to create
lasting memories.

Property Highlights:

- Four Generously Sized Bedrooms: Each bedroom is designed with relaxation in mind,
featuring ample natural light and room for all your furnishings. The master suite boasts an
ensuite bathroom for added convenience and privacy.
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- Two Modern Bathrooms: Say goodbye to morning rush hour! With two well-appointed
bathrooms, your family will enjoy the luxury of space and comfort during those busy times.

- Four-Car Garages: Car enthusiasts and hobbyists will appreciate the expansive four-car
garages, providing plenty of room for vehicles, storage, or even a workshop. The
possibilities are endless!

- Entertaining Spaces: The open-plan living and dining areas are perfect for entertaining
guests or enjoying family time. The layout flows seamlessly, making it easy to host dinner
parties or cozy movie nights.

- Outdoor Enjoyment: Step outside to discover a spacious backyard, ideal for summer
barbecues, children's playtime, or simply unwinding with a good book. The serene
surroundings of Turkey Beach provide a peaceful backdrop for your outdoor activities.

- Prime Location: Nestled in the charming suburb of Turkey Beach, you'll enjoy a relaxed
coastal lifestyle while still being close to local amenities, schools, and recreational
activities. Explore nearby beaches, parks, and community events that make this area truly
special.

Don't miss out on the chance to make this beautiful property your home! Whether you're
looking for a family retreat or a place to entertain friends, this rental offers everything you
need and more.

Contact us today to schedule a viewing and experience the charm of Turkey Beach living!
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